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Ms Leanne Linard MP 
Chair 
Health and Ambulance Services Committee 
Parliament House 
Corner George and Alice Streets 
BRISBANE QLD 4000 

Dear Ms Linard 

Submission No: 003 

Queensland 
Government 

Metro North 
Hospital and Health Service 

I refer to your letters dated 17 and 23 November 2015 outlining the proposals to amend the 
Tobacco and Other Smoking Products (Smoke-free Places) Amendment Bi/12015. 

Thank you for the opportunity to review this matter and the proposed amendments are fully 
supported by Metro North Hospital and Health Service. 

Yours sincerely 

Ken Whelan 
Chief Executive 
Metro North Hospital and Health Service 
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Metro North Hospital and Health Service 
Level 14, Block 7 
Royal Brisbane and Women's Hospital 
Herston, Queensland 4029 Australia 




